
Thank you for buying the 2021 Robinson MS yearbook, Headed In A New Direction. The
yearbook staff is honored to be able to make this book for you, to capture your memories and
moments from middle school. Take time to appreciate how far we’ve come together this year as
you enjoy your yearbook. It was a difficult, unusual year for all of us, but we did it! We hope that
you love your yearbook, because we loved making it for you.

Adrienne Forte, Cara Lambert and the Sentry Yearbook Staff

Wednesday & Thursday, June 2 & 3: In-person MS Students

Location Back hall near loading dock

Procedure MS PE teachers will bring their classes down to pick up yearbooks by
period.

June 2 Periods 2, 6 and 8

June 3 Periods 1, 3, 5, 7

Monday, June 7: ALL MS & HS Students

Location Loading dock near Door 7

Time 8 a.m.-12 p.m.

Friday, June 11: ALL MS & HS Students

Location Loading dock near Door 7

Time 8 a.m.-12 p.m.

FAQ:
I can’t make it that day. Can someone else pick up my yearbook for me? Yes, BUT you
must email Ms. Forte (amforte@fcps.edu) giving another person permission to pick up your
yearbook.  Include your first and last name, your grade, the name of the person picking up the
book for you, and a statement that you give him/her permission to do this.

Can I purchase a yearbook on Distribution Day? We have a LIMITED number of Middle
School yearbooks to sell. They will be sold on a first-come, first-served basis.  Yearbooks can
be purchased for $40. You must pay with cash.
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I found a mistake in the book! What should I do? Smile and take a deep breath. This is a
student-created publication and staffers worked their hardest to ensure the book is as accurate
and error-free as possible. Please email Adrienne Forte (amforte@fcps.edu), yearbook adviser,
with comments. She will forward them on to the editorial staff so that they can learn from the
errors and do better next year.

What if I cannot pick up my yearbook on any of these days? Students can pick up their
yearbook when school reopens in August.

Can you order more books from the plant? No, that is not possible as it is cost prohibitive.
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